
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC) 

 

From: Pierre-Paul Cote 

Sent: April 3, 2020 2:42 PM 

To: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC) 

Subject: Re: Test kit and ventilators / COVID-19 

 

Hi Chelsea, 

FYI 

 

Here is the confirmation that we submitted the federal form.  

 

Pierre-Paul Coté 

 

Thank you for your support for the Government of Canada’s COVID-19 action plan. 

 

Your reference number is 45740. 

 

Public Services and Procurement Canada (PSPC) has a team of procurement experts who are assessing 

all of the applications as they are received. 

 

We are receiving a high volume of applications. Our procurement experts are currently assessing, 

ranking and prioritizing them based on the government’s COVID-19 response requirements. 

 

We will contact the suppliers that are able to meet the identified requirements as they arise. However, 

please note that our procurement experts will not necessarily contact every company that submits an 

application. 

 

We also recommend that suppliers keep abreast of the latest news related to procurement and public 

tenders and of any updates to the buyandsell.gc.ca website by registering for the: 

 

 Email notification service  

 Atom feed  

 RSS feed 

 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

 

Steve Fortin  

Hypertec Systems 

Director of sales, Public Sector Canada 

Tel: 418-683-2192 ext. 7207  

Cell: 418-564-7471  

Fax: 418-683-2148 

sfortin@hypertec.com  



https://hypertec.com/ 

 

On Apr 2, 2020, at 11:20 AM, Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC) <chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca> 

wrote: 

 

Thank you! 

 

From: Pierre-Paul Coté 

Sent: April 2, 2020 11:15 AM 

To: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC) <chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca> 

Subject: Test kit and ventilators / COVID-19 

 

Hi Chelsea, 

 

The Health Canada reference number is 7468. 


